
House Bill 417 - Health and Government Operations - FAVORABLE

Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee;

Please give House Bill 417, regarding a commission on universal health care, a 
Favorable report. 

Healthcare in our country is a disaster.  We could use some alternative 
arrangements.  Let's find out if universal healthcare is the way to go!  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


